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Stop the non DEF diesel truck ban . This is just another government overreach 

causing massive economic damage to Oregon residents who rely on trucks to haul 

what they need for traded farms and more it will cause additional inflation and could 

even cause shortages of products at grocery stores who source local farms food the 

best of Oregon . The fact is the environmental benefits are slim and  do not outweigh 

the need for a sound economy. 


